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I am completely disgusted with the even thought of this bill passing. Every single low 

life that has ever committed a sex crime deserves the absolute worst punishment 

imaginable. To say that the current reassessment deadline will be removed and just 

allow them to move in next to single women and children is horrendous is an 

understatement. All citizens deserve to know that a sex offender lives near them and 

what risk level that offender is. Even the smallest amount of a chance that this scum 

will reoffend is too much! 


